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VANCE COUNTY NAMES NEW FACILITIES MAINTENANCE DIRECTOR 

Henderson, North Carolina – Vance County Manager Mrs. C. Renee Perry is proud 

to announce the appointment of Mr. Jeffrey Percy as the Facilities Maintenance 
Director, effective April 29, 2025. A Durham County native and

seasoned professional with a diverse background in electronics, project management, 

and facility operations, Mr. Percy brings over two decades of experience to the role. 

A Southern Durham High School graduate, Mr. Percy earned an Associate of Science 

degree in Electronics from DeVry University in Atlanta. His technical career began at 

IBM in Research Triangle Park, where he worked in robotic and test 

equipment maintenance. As global manufacturing operations evolved, he transitioned 

into IBM’s purchasing division, where he served as a parts data analyst and 

Engineering Change (EC) analyzer. 

Mr. Percy advanced into a leadership role with CTG as an account manager, overseeing a large team of contract 

employees working on-site in coordination with IBM. Later, he spent a decade as a project manager in the 

reconstruction industry, managing complex restoration projects with precision and efficiency. 

Most recently, Mr. Percy held a facilities maintenance position at NC Specialty Hospital, where he was 

responsible for ensuring seamless operation and upkeep of healthcare infrastructure. 

“I’m honored to serve the citizens of Vance County in this new role,” said Mr. Percy. “I look forward to using 

my experience to enhance our county facilities and provide safe, well-maintained environments for our employees 

and the public.” 

“We are excited to welcome Mr. Percy to our team. His broad expertise, hands-on technical knowledge, and 

strong project management skills make him a valuable asset to our county. We look forward to the improvements 

and innovation he will bring to our facilities operations, ” stated Manager Perry. 
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